
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the City Council of City of North-
field will meet at 6:00 p.m., December 5, 2017, in the Council Chambers, 
801 Washington Street, Northfield, Minnesota to consider amendments 
made to the Business Subsidy Policy of the City of Northfield. 

The City Council shall consider any and all public input at the scheduled 
public hearing and may consider approving said amended Business 
Subsidy Policy.

Questions may be directed to Nate Carlson, Economic Development 
Coordinator, at 507-645-3069 or via e-mail at nate.carlson@ci.northfield.
mn.us. 

Nate Carlson
Economic Development Coordinator
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